INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. 1SS/077/2019-20 Dated: 09/10/2019)

To : The Parents of Classes VII and X students
Dear Parents,

A meeting of the Parents and Teachers is being organized for students of Classes VII
and X on Wednesday, October 16, 2019 from 6.00 pm to 8.00 pm.

You are requested to meet the Class Teachers regarding the performance of your ward
in the First Term/Mid Term Examination and collect the Report Card.

DEEPAK PATANKAR
Principal




